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RECOMMENDATION  
Update and discussion. 
 
DISCUSSION 
The artwork has rust dripping down the side of the bases and therefore does not look clean or 
professional. 
 
The Commission should consider having the sculptures and/or bases painted (or cleaned) to 
save them from further deterioration. 
 
It is recommended to consult with the Artist to determine his recommendation. 
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